
	

	

PRESS	RELEASE	
	
	
Amcham Guyana wishes to congratulate H.E. Dr. Irfaan Ali, President of the Cooperative 

Republic of Guyana, the Hon. Mark Phillips Prime Minister and the Hon. Dr. Bharat 

Jagdeo Vice President on their election to office.  

 

It is our sincere hope that the already prosperous relationship between the United States 

and Guyana will continue to grow. AmCham looks forward to working with the new 

administration to further develop a mutually-beneficial partnership that promotes trade 

and investment policies, so that US and Guyanese businesses can continue to grow in 

each other’s respective markets. 

AmCham Guyana is a non-profit, non-partisan trade association that works to foster a 

business climate that bolsters trade and investment and supports industry to flourish in 

both the United States and Guyana.  
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